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Dear Mrs Jackson, 

Thank you for your letter regarding the care of older people at Gosport War Memorial 
Hospital and the Royal Hospital Haslar which was received in this office on 17th 
March. 

As you are no doubt aware, some of the wards at Gosport War Memorial Hospital 
have been the subject of a detailed and lengthy police investigation which is now 
nearing completion. In addition the Healthcare Commission, (a body which monitors 
the quality of health services), conducted an investigation into the quality of services 
at Gosport War Memorial Hospital in 2002. This investigation concluded that care at 
GWMH was satisfactory at that time. The Healthcare Commission Report made a 
number of recommendations, all of which were implemented by Fareham and 
Gosport PCT. Among these was the development of policies for staff who wished to 
raise concerns, provision of additional training for nurses in specific skill areas, the 
development of better patient and relative information, a review of medical out of 
hours cover and the appointment of an activities coordinator to one of the wards. 

I am sorry to hear that your own mother passed away at Gosport War Memorial 
Hospital and that you felt staff never had enough time to care for her, forcing you to 
care for her personal needs each night. Unfortunately, I am unable to comment on 
your mother’s care, however if you would like to forward your mother’s details to me, 
either by letter or telephone, I will be happy to respond to any issues you may have. 

The Royal Hospital Haslar has not admitted emergency patients since 2000 and the 
Ministry of Defence plan to move from the site in March 2007. Local NHS 
organisations are working with the Ministry of Defence to ensure that the Hospital 
can continue to be used for NHS services until the Queen Alexandra Hospital is 
completed, which is anticipated to be in 2009. At this point, all the theatre and in- 
patient beds will have transferred to the new Queen Alexandra Hospital. I am happy 
to hear that your view of care at the hospital was very positive. 
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The Primary Care Trust is planning to provide outpatient care, diagnostics, therapies 
and the Accident Treatment Centre at Gosport War Memorial Hospital. This will be 
achieved by re-modelling the Hospital and integrated health centre. The GP practice 
currently occupying Gosport Health Centre will be relocated to a new building. 

The Primary Care Trust is committed to providing high quality care for local people 
and will be continuing to develop services in Gosport War Memorial Hospital. 

I would like to thank you for taking the time to bring these matters to my attention. It 
is always helpful to receive any feedback from our service users as this provides the 
PCT with the opportunity to review and improve our standards. I hope that my 
response goes some way to alleviating your concerns. 

Yours sincerely 

John Wilderspin 
Chief Executive 
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